
$4,800.00. We also did a  

mail out campaign to raise 

funds for these ministries. 

This campaign raised  

$12,859.37. The yearly 

budget for these ministries 

is $86,109.00. 

We want to thank all who 

gave financial gifts in 2014. 

Your financial gifts  are truly 

a blessing to the Meal Minis-

try and the Womens Life 

House. A sincere thank you 

to the partners for your 

faithfulness.  

The Meal Ministry and the 

Womens Life House are 

now officially New Life 

Ministries. It has taken a 

little time to get all the 

work done for the merger. 

Both ministries will contin-

ue operating as they previ-

ously were. The Meal Min-

istry will continue to serve  

an evening meal to those in 

need in the community and 

the Womens Life House 

will continue to help wom-

en with shelter, food, sup-

port, and classes.  

We are excited to see these 

ministries work  together. 

The women from the Life 

House serve by volunteering 

at the Meal Ministry and in 

return the Meal Ministry  

supplies food to the Life 

House. Both ministries are 

now assisting each other to 

better serve the people in 

the community.  

This last November we had 

a benefit auction and raised   

We are now of f ic ia l ly  New Li fe  Ministr ies   

Open Pos it ion  
now Fi l led.  

We’ve searched, prayed, 

and sought out the right 

person to fill the house 

manager position at the Life 

House. After what has 

seemed like many months, 

we have finally filled the 

position.  

The person lives at the Life 

House and is the ears and 

eyes of the house when the 

directors are gone.  

Two students from Huntington University applied for a 

grant with the Huntington County Community Foundation 

to get assistance with two computers and printers needed for 

the Ministries. The total of these tools came out to 

$1040.00. One computer/printer will help with the admin-

istration work of the Meal Ministry and the other computer/

printer will be used for educational purposes by the resi-

dents of the Womens Life House.   

We want to give a big shout out of thanks to the Huntington 

Co. Comm. Foundation for approving the grant and gifting 

these computers and printers. This gift is a big help to both 

ministries. Thank you!  
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    Spotlight  

Special points of interest: 

 The Meal Ministry is               

8 years old Jan 15th!  

 The Womens Life House 

helped more than 25 women 

in 2014. 

 There are more than 50 

volunteers who serve at the 

Meal Ministry every month. 

 For any questions please call  

260-519-1664 

Make donations out to:     

New Life Ministries                  

313 East Franklin Street                    

Huntington, IN 46750 

Huntington County Comm. Foundation 

Grants two computers & two printers ! 


